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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:        Information Bulletin 
 

Community Information Session on Burke Mountain Schools 

 
COQUITLAM, BC, May 27, 2015 – Members of the community are invited to attend an information session 
regarding future school sites on Burke Mountain. 

The session will be hosted by School District 43, along with participation from the City of Coquitlam, Wesbild 
and other partners. 

 Date: Tuesday, June 16 
 Time: 7:00 p.m. 
 Location: Leigh Elementary School gymnasium (1230 Soball Street, Coquitlam) 

Residents and the media are invited to attend the presentation, and will have an opportunity to ask questions 
about the future school sites. 

For more information, visit www.sd43.bc.ca. 
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